
THE WEEK OF  

JUNE 8, 2025 

MAY 31/JUNE 1 ATTENDANCE 

5:00 Service: 120 (115) 

8:00 Service: 104 (98) 

9:20 Service: 106 (95) 

10:30 Service: 184 (154) 

Total Attendance: 514 (462) 

Sunday School: 48 

Ascension Service: 53 (46) 
 
 

Brackets indicate Holy Communion. 

OUR SUPPORT 

Budget: 27,378.41 

Help Offset Fees: 18.59 

Adult Bible Class: 18.00 

Alaska: 2,580.00 

Altar Flowers: 125.00 

Green Park: 25.00 

GP/LHSS Scholarship Fund: 63.45 

Life Ministry: 20.00 

Social Ministry: 411.00 

Special Music: 130.00 

St. Trinity Cemetery: 200.00 

VBS: 55.00 

 

*Renovation for the Next Generation is 

the name of the project for our 

Education Wing expansion. Donations 

toward this will be listed in the News and 

Notes as “RFNG”. 

CALENDAR FOR THE WEEK OF JUNE 8, 2025 

Sunday, June 8 
9:15am - Baptism Class 
12:00pm - New Member Class 
5:00pm - NYG Meeting 
6:00pm - Pickleball Open Play 
 

Monday, June 9 
9:00am - Tip-Off Basketball Camp 
6:00pm - Church Council 
7:00pm - Bells of Peace Rehearsal 
 

Tuesday, June 10 
9:00am - Tip-Off Basketball Camp 
9:00am - Quilters 
6:30pm - VBS Meeting 
7:00pm - BSA Eagle Board of Review 
 

Wednesday, June 11 
9:00am - Tip-Off Basketball Camp 
7:00pm - Wednesday Evening Study 
 

Thursday, June 12 
9:00am - Tip-Off Basketball Camp 
9:00am - Surviving Spouses Breakfast 
7:00pm - Chancel Choir Rehearsal 
 

Friday, June 13 
9:00am - Tip-Off Basketball Camp 
 

Sunday, June 15 
FATHER’S DAY 
6:00pm - Pickleball Open Play 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

The Rev. Dr. Jon Furgeson - 314.601.1039 | Rev. Robert Brown - 618.580.8817 

Peace Lutheran Church | 737 Barracksview Road | 314.892.5610 

ALTAR FLOWERS 

The Altar Flowers this weekend are from Pastor 

and Judy Brown in celebration of Anna’s 

birthday on June 11; from the children, 

grandchildren, and great-grandchildren of 

Glenn and Jacqueline Uthoff in celebration of 

their 66th wedding anniversary on June 6; from 

Ralph and Grace Truemper in celebration of 

their son, Commander Eric Truemper for his 31 

years of active duty in the United States Navy, 

and who, on June 18, will assume command of 

the Naval Construction Training Center (NCTC), 

Port Hueneme, California; from Tony 

Cabanellas in loving memory of his daughter, 

Julia Christine Dugan; from Chuck and Judy 

Mitchell in thanksgiving and to the Glory of 

God for their 57th wedding 

anniversary on June 7.  



WEDNESDAY EVENING BIBLE STUDY meets 
each  Wednesday at 7:00 p.m. in Sanctuary 
Hall. They are studying the Book of Acts. 

MEAL TRAIN FOR THE BROWN FAMILY!  Let's 
shower Pastor, Judy, and Anna with love by 
sending a meal as they welcome baby 
Natalie into their family! Please go to the 
Meal Train Link:  https://mealtrain.com/36lkoy 
to  sign up. If you want to help in the form of 
a gift card to a local restaurant or grocery 
store, text Mary Gasser (Judy's sister). 

DISASTER RELIEF FOR STORM VICTIMS After the 
storms on Friday, May 16, the Missouri District 
is supporting affected congregations and 
families in the days ahead—sharing the 
“peace that passes all understanding” to 
ease their burden, as well as their financial 
resources. The path forward will be long and 
difficult to walk for many. Each new stage of 
recovery will bring its own set of 
challenges. Would you please prayerfully 
consider walking alongside those impacted 
by this disaster with a financial gift? You can 
give through the mail, checks may be made 
payable to the Missouri District LCMS (with 
“Disaster Relief” added to the memo) and 
returned to: Missouri District LCMS, 660 Mason 
Ridge Center Drive, Suite 100, St. Louis, MO 
63141. For more information, see the flyer on 
the Commons bulletin board. 

►SURVIVING SPOUSES BREAKFAST is this 
Thursday, June 12, 9:00 a.m. at Denny’s on 
Lindbergh. 

MANDATORY NATIONAL YOUTH GATHERING 
MEETING is TODAY, Sunday, June 8, in 
Sanctuary Hall.  Youth must attend from 5:00 
to 7:00 p.m. and Parents must attend from 
7:00 to 8:00 p.m.  This meeting is very 
important as it is the last one before NYG this 
summer. 

 

 

 

 

 

SAXON LUTHERAN MEMORIAL DONATION 
DRIVE The campaign for donations to the 
Saxon Lutheran Memorial continues. The 
center was completely destroyed by fire and 
all of the historical artifacts inside are also 
gone. Please consider donating to help with 

the initial clean 
up, planning 
and rebuilding 
of a new 
structure.  The 
G o F u n d M e 
page still exists, 
but donations 
can also be 
made directly 

to the Memorial with checks made payable 
to “Saxon Lutheran Memorial, Inc.” (with 
“PLCM” on the memo line) and either mailed 
directly to them at: Saxon Lutheran 
Memorial, Inc., 296 Saxon Memorial Drive, 
Frohna, MO 63748, or by placing in Dan 
Prange’s mailbox at church. Any help is 
appreciated! Note: Do NOT include any 
donations with your regular church offering. 
If you need more information, contact Dan 
Prange, Grace Truemper, or Wayne and 
Marilyn Schuessler. 

COUPLES CLUB BAR-BE-QUE is Saturday, June 
21, 4:00 p.m. at Rick and Tammy Goodman’s 
house. Cost is $10 per couple. Couples Club 
will be provide the main course, and couples 
are asked to bring a snack, side dish, or 
dessert to share, along with bringing their 
own drinks and lawn chairs. Please RSVP to 
Tammy Goodman at (314)546-9943. 

►FATHER’S DAY FOOD DRIVE is being 
sponsored by Social Ministry. They will be 
handing out bags this weekend. Please fill 
the bag and return next weekend. Thank 
you! 

 

 

 

 

 

SIGN UP NOW FOR PEACE BASKETBALL CAMP! 
Tip Off Camp, a week long camp, led by 
Jacob Stackle and Brady Susic, is filled with 
exciting drills and games used to build the 
campers’ strengths and challenge them all 
while having a great time playing the sport 
they love! One camp begins this week, and 
another will be held July 7-11. Each camper 
is provided with daily snacks and drinks as 
well as a t-shirt! Tip Off Camp is a great time 
and we hope to see you and your boys this 
summer! To sign up, go to the Peace website 
Opportunities Page. (An evening camp July 
7-11 for middle school aged girls will be 
offered if there is enough interest.) For more 
details, see the flyer on the Commons bulletin 
board. 

►BLOOD DRIVE AT PEACE on Friday, August 
1, 1:00-5:00 p.m. in the gymnasium. Please 

consider donating! Every two 
seconds, someone in the 
United States needs blood.  
T o  r e g i s t e r ,  v i s i t 
RedCrossBlood.org and 
enter: PLC to schedule an 
appointment, scan the QR 

code, or contact the church office for 
assistance.  

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR AN 80TH 
ANNIVERSARY CONCERT AND HYMN SING in 
September. As a part of our yearlong 
celebration of our 80th anniversary, we will 
be having a Concert and Hymn Sing on 
Sunday, September  28, 3:00 p.m. Go to the 
Peace website now to tell us your favorite 
hymn! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
►Indicates a New or Updated Announcement this Week 

LADIES CLUB FIELD TRIP! Ladies, join us for a 
short field trip on Tuesday, June 17, to The 
beautiful Koi Pond and waterfall at Lisa 
Santiago’s house. While we are there, she will 
tell us about how she and Joe decided to 
add a Koi Pond, the fish in it, and the general 
maintenance.  It will be a nice time of 
socialization, with plenty of beverages and 
snacks. If you want to come, please RSVP to 
Lisa.  Note: Please RSVP by June 11, as space 
is limited to the first 20 people that respond. 
Those attending will meet at church at 6:45 
p.m. to carpool to her house. Come join us 
for a unique evening! 

LUSO HOCKEY EVENTS COMING UP Middle 
schoolers are invited to a fun 3v3 
tournament! Teams will be assigned based 

on skill levels. Five games are 
guaranteed. Winners will move 
on to the playoff rounds. Jerseys 
are included in the cost! All 
games will be in the USA rink at 
Centene. On Saturday, July 19, 

games will run 9:45 a.m. - 1:15 p.m. On 
Sunday, July 20, games will run 11:30 a.m. - 
1:45 p.m. Cost is $100 for skaters and $50 for 
goalies. Kindergartners through fourth 
graders can join current LuSo players and 
coaches for an hour of fun on the ice prior to 
the 3V3 tournament on Saturday, July 19, 
from 8:30 - 9:30 a.m., also at the USA Rink at 
Centene (must have skating experience). 
Cost is $25. 

USED EYE GLASS COLLECTION From now 
through July 13, LWML Ladies Guild will be 
collecting gently used adult and children 
prescription eyeglasses and non-prescription 
sunglasses to benefit MOST Ministries. All 
donated glasses will be reconditioned and 
distributed to individuals living in 
undeveloped nations who cannot afford 
eyecare. Donations can be placed in the 
col lect ion box located in  the 
Commons.  Questions, please contact Julia 
Petrovic.   


